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Dear Productivity Commissioner,

I fully support the NSW Independent Planning Commission and want it to continue to
assess major projects in NSW.

IMy 80-acre farm in South Arm, NSW just burnt, although my house was saved by the fire
fighters. 18 neighbors lost their homes and one neighbor his life just lost 80 acres.

The government is completely missing in action in terms of addressing the climate
emergency, including by permitting projects that will exacerbate the emergency. Its close
relationship with developers also means wildlife habitat is being bulldozed at a rapid rate.

The IPC has proven itself to be an unbiased, corruption-proof body that operates at arm’s
length of government and industry, applying planning law without prejudice.

Let's keep the IPC because elected officials are willing to let this whole state burn or blow
away in the wind before rejecting any climate emergency exacerbating project. .

Yours sincerely,





